
 

 

 

August 1, 2023        

  

 

 

TO:  Cindy Davis, ICC Past President 

  ICC 2023 Nominating Committee Chair 

c/o Will Coffman, Esq., Counsel 

International Code Council 

900 Montclair Road 

Birmingham, Alabama 35213 

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Davis: 

 

 

Women in Code Enforcement and Development of Virginia’s (WICED of VA) Board of Directors 

would like to support Mr. Blake Steiner, Chief Building Official of Baton Rouge, La. Mr. Steiner is 

seeking election for Section F on the International Code Council’s (ICC) Board of Directors. 

 

Mr. Steiner has a long-standing commitment to the code profession and a broad range of experience 

in building codes and zoning administration. Mr. Steiner’s devotion and dedication to public safety 

has served Baton Rouge, La well and he will bring this same dedication to the International Code 

Council if elected to serve the ICC membership in this capacity.   

 

It is our pleasure to support Mr. Steiner in this endeavor. We believe his leadership qualities and 

passion for the code profession will show himself to be a true asset to the International Code Council 

and its stakeholders. On behalf of WICED of VA, we would greatly appreciate your consideration of 

Mr. Blake Steiner for this position on the ICC Board of Directors. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maryia Lackansingh, President 

WICED of VA 

Woman in Code Enforcement and Development of VA  
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